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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

TO: Sailaja Kurella, Director of Purchasing, Office of Contract Administration  
All City Departments through Adam Thongsavat, Mayor’s Office  
 

 
FROM: Victor Young, Assistant Clerk  

 
DATE:  Jan 13, 2024 

 
SUBJECT: LEGISLATION INTRODUCED 

The Board of Supervisors’ Rules Committee received the following proposed 
Ordinance: 

 
File No. 241211 
 
Ordinance amending the Administrative Code to prohibit the City from providing 
City funds or resources to any organization established under Section 501(c)(4) 
of the Internal Revenue Code (“501(c)(4) organization”); to prohibit any 
organization established under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code 
(“501(c)(3) organization”) that contracts or subcontracts with the City from 
providing funds or resources obtained from the City, or anything of value, 
including personal contact information, obtained using such City funds or 
resources, to any 501(c)(4) organization; and to require City Departments that 
provide City funds or resources to, or co-sponsor a community event with, a 
501(c)(3) organization to obtain an attestation from the 501(c)(3) organization 
that it shall not provide City funds or resources, or any personal contact 
information obtained in connection with the event or with the use of City funds or 
resources, to any 501(c)(4) organization. 
 

If you have comments or reports to be included with the file, please forward them to 
Victor Young at the Board of Supervisors, City Hall, Room 244, 1 Dr. Carlton B. 
Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102 or by email at: victor.young@sfgov.org. 
 
 
 
c.  Taraneh Moayed, Office of Contracting Administration  
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